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BALDWIN SCHOOL CAFETERIA
85 OXFORD STREET

The City of Cambridge and the Agassiz Neighborhood Council invite you to a presentation
of the proposed design concept for the renovation of Sacramento Field. City staff will
facilitate a community conversation about the design concept and respond to questions
and concerns that have emerged about the different elements of the plan including the
loop pathway and lighting around the field.

Given a number of concerns expressed about the proposed design, the City has extended
the formal bid time for one month to allow further public discussion. Following this
meeting and any design changes made as an outcome of these discussions, the park bid
process will proceed in order to complete the renovation in the coming year.

For project details go to: www.cambridgema.gov/sacramentofield

QUESTIONS? Contact Stuart Dash, Director of Community Planning at 617-349-4640 or
sdash@cambridgema.gov

CAMBRIDGE

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will
provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative format and COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMERT |
responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with S '
disabilities upon request.




